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Around the water cooler 
Wow. Did you see the picture of Jim Snow in Golf Course News? Its suitable 
for framing and awaits his autograph. • Ken Krausz CGCS got plenty of 
satisfaction rolling with the Stones in Atlanta courtesy of TurfNet.Com. 
• Thinking of a new maintenance building? Consider the following. Pete 
Pedrazzi Sr., Jim McNally and Dave Brubaker found the putting conditions 
of Elliott Lewis’ new garage floor quite poor. Elliott never top dresses or 
rolls his floor. Never has, never will. • Congratulations are in order for Jim 
Murphy on becoming a full professor at Rutgers. • The Water cooler man 
leaves you with this great observation from the 1942 NJGCSA minutes. 
“All the boys are having help trouble these days. Those that have not have 
troubles, those that have - have even more!”

John Hyland makes a fashion statement at the 
St. Patrick's Day Parade in Morristown.

On the cover:
The Pine Barrens Golf Club maintained by 

the crew of Jeremy Daubert.
Photo courtesy of Empire Golf.

www.gcsanj.org

TurfNet.Com
http://www.gcsanj.org


President’s Message Roger A. Stewart Jr., CGCS TPC at Jasna Polana

The golf season is upon us and most superintendents I 
talk to are feeling pretty good about things right now. It’s 
been a good Spring to get some things done with mostly 
dry conditions. The only thing that could mess that up is 
continued dry conditions that eventually lead to drought 
conditions. We narrowly avoided the first stage of regulation 
at the end of April when we received over two inches of 
rainfall in most areas. However, we all know that if this 
trend continues it could mean a difficult summer ahead. I 
recently had an inspection visit from the NJDEP Department 
of Water Enforcement. This was the second time we have 
had a visit in the last three years. The person from NJDEP 
was Laura Dougherty and she was helpful, informative and 
proactive in keeping us compliant with regulations. She 
worked through some discrepancies she had found in our 
reporting from 2005 and was very helpful in correcting 
the mistakes. In addition, she did her very best to explain 
the water allocation regulations which helped us clarify 
some questions we have had since the last drought. There 
has always been some intrepidation in regard to the water 
regulations and their enforcement. Yes, it can be intimidating 
because the superintendents I know want to be compliant 
in every way. They don’t want to miss something and draw 
attention, or worse yet be the recipient of violations and 
possibly fines. We also have a big responsibility to our golfers 
and members who play our courses to provide the best playing 
conditions possible. Through the efforts of our Government 
Relations Committee and their work with AWC and State 
Street Associates, we have been able to make our voice heard 
in Trenton. This will help if and when restrictions are enacted 
in the future. But perhaps most important is how each of us 
can act as our own advocate by being proactive with our 
irrigation practices. The message is use water judiciously 
when you need it and conserve it when you don’t. Together 
we all will benefit.

Regarding GCSANJ, were you one of the lucky ones at 
the GCSANJ meeting at Pine Barrens? 144 players and one of 
the biggest and best meetings we have had. Congratulations 
to Jeremy Daubert and his staff for providing a great course. 
Look for a repeat at Neshanic Valley in May and continued 
monthly meeting enthusiasm in 2006. For those of you who 
need a mid season break and want to do something nice for 
your friends, your wife, or your significant other, there is the 
Summer Social on July 8th. A Dinner Cruise on a Mississippi

River Boat. This promises to be a great evening of relaxation 
and fellowship. Get your reservations in now for a really 
great time. The Board of Directors will conduct their second 
Board Meeting of 2006 on Tuesday, May 23 at The Gieger 
Center at Rutgers. In addition to normal business issues, Chris 
Carson will be giving us an update on recent developments 
within NJTA.

Best wishes for a great 2006 season!
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Dear GCSANJ Member,

The GCSANJ Board of Directors has approved 
a membership drive. Applications received from 
April 1, 2006 through August 31, 2006 will 
qualify for the prize. The first sponsor listed on 
the application will be considered the member 
who referred the new member to GCSANJ. The 
member referring the most applications approved 
will be rewarded with a $400 American Express 
Gift Card. The winner will be presented with gift 
card at the Crystal Conference and Golf Classic 
in November.

Good luck to all members!!

Sincerely,
Bradley D. Sparta 
Membership and Roster, Chair

PARTAC
GOLF COURSE

TOP-DRESSINGS
America's Premium 

HEAT TREATED Top-Dressings
800-247-2326

www.partac.com
908-637-4191 • Fax 908-637-8421

grass roots Pesticides 
Fertilizers 

Seeds 
Adjuvants 

Topdressings 
GC Accessories

(973)252-6634
Fax (973)252-6630

syngenta

The difference between a good course 
and a great course is simple.

With a portfolio of products unmatched 

in the industry, Syngenta is a necessity 
for every great course. From herbicides 

to fungicides to growth regulators, we 

have everything you need to maintain 
healthy, green turf.

Contact Lee Kozsey at 215-796-0409 to learn more about Syngenta products.

www.syngentaprofessionalproducts.com

Important: Always read and follow label instructions before buying or using these products. ©2006 Syngenta. Syngenta Professional Products, Greensboro, NC 27419. Award*, Banner*, Banner MAXX*, 
Barricade*, Daconil*, Heritage*, Medallion*, Monument*, Primo MAXX*, Reward*, Subdue MAXX*, Touchdown PRO*, Trimmit*, and the Syngenta logo are trademarks of a Syngenta Group Company.

http://www.partac.com
http://www.syngentaprofessionalproducts.com


County Muni s, The Place to Play
By Robert McNeil

Throughout New Jersey there has been an insurgency 
of new municipal golf courses developed over the 
past 5 years; Charleston Springs (North and South)

in Monmouth County, Heron Glen in Hunterdon County, 
Neshanic Valley in Somerset County and Mercer Oaks 
East in Mercer County. These are not the typical layouts 
players expect at a municipal facility. In fact, some have 
been recognized as being amongst the best public courses 
in the state. Of course, Monmouth County continues to set 
the standard for quality municipal golf in New Jersey.... but 
look out!

More traditionally, municipal golf has been thought of as 
a place to play that wasn’t overly challenging, with at best, 
marginal conditions. Certainly not memorable or worthy of 
championship status. Most recently Bethpage Black on Long 
Island, host of the 2002 U.S. Open, put traditional thinking 
aside. Though the goal of most municipal courses is to serve 
the constituency, the success of Bethpage Black and the

newly built facilities throughout the state have established 
a new benchmark. No longer are players satisfied with poor 
conditioning, featureless landscapes or courses void of stra­
tegic engagement. Municipalities are now charged with find­
ing ways to provide their residents with a product of which 
everyone can be proud. Easier said than done.

In 1997, The Northeast Golf Company was retained by 
Bergen County in northeastern New Jersey to establish a long- 
range master plan for improvements to its four course 72-hole 
system of municipal golf. The visionaries at the County, led 
by General Manager of Golf Courses, Kevin Purcell, may 
have seen the writing on the wall. Bergen County currently 
operates Rockleigh Golf Course in Rockleigh, NJ (Rebecca 
Hawkins), Darlington Golf Course in Darlington, NJ (David 
Werner), Overpeck Golf Course in Teaneck, NJ and Orchard 
Hills in Paramus, NJ (Pete Evans). The County has also 
recently purchased a 5 th course, Valley Brook in Emerson, 
NJ, to meet the growing demands of its players.

In light of the state of golf in the late 90’s, with some of 
the new courses mentioned above in planning and the Tiger 
Effect in full force, Bergen County officials felt it was time 
to make improvements that would change the way their 
residents perceived “their” golf courses.

Continues on page 6

RIGGI
PAVING, INC.

Asphalt and 
Concrete Construction
Paved or Stone Pathways

Fully Insured
CALL
201-943-3913

Calendar
June 12-18, 2006 U.S. Open, Winged Foot G.C., 
Mamaroneck, NY 
Host: Eric Greytok

June 22, 2006 GCSANJ Monthly Meeting- 
Glen Ridge C.C.
Host: Mike Vacchiano
Contact: Ineke Pierpoint 1-866-427-2651

July 8, 2006 GCSANJ Summer Social
Point Pleasant, NJ
Host: Gentleman of District III.



County Muni’s,
Continued from page 5

The process began with a Comprehensive Enhancement 
Plan being developed for each course individually. The 
team of project consultants included the staff of The 
Northeast Golf Company, GEA Engineering (drainage 
analysis), Storr Tractor (irrigation), Neglia Engineering 
(wetland consultation) and William Buchanon (construction 
consultant). Each golf course was studied from top to bottom 
to identify improvement priorities. Greens, tees, bunkering, 
fairway contours, irrigation capabilities, cart paths, trees 
and drainage were all reviewed. Over time features had 
worn, strategies changed, technology advanced, competition 
gained, history was lost, all having some level of effect on 
the overall quality of the golf facilities.

The Comprehensive Enhancement Plan provided the 
County with a vehicle to manage these inevitable changes 
for the betterment of the golf courses, for the players, but

more importantly as a financial asset. In much the same 
importantly as a financial asset. In much the same way 
you way you would update your kitchen to improve your 
living conditions and add value to your home.... the County 
believed that that well-planned enhancements to their golf 
courses would bring great enjoyment to the players and add 
real economic value. The conclusion, these courses had the 
foundation to be much better, but considerable improvements 
would be required.

In many cases the findings or vision outlined within 
the Comprehensive Enhancement Plan can draw great 
excitement on the surface, but the ability to execute the Plan 
is quite another matter. When developing a master plan it is 
imperative that a level of commitment is established, both 
financially and personally. In the case of Bergen County that 
commitment was driven by Kevin Purcell and supported by

Continues on page 9

Pavelec Bros. Golf Course Construction Co.
Professionalism and Excellence in the

Construction of New and Renovation Work.
♦ Large anti small crews for any size job

♦RockWalls

♦ Pond Construction / Pond Dredging

♦ All equipment necessary

♦ Extensive drainage design♦ Certified Irrigation Contractor

1-973-667-1643

Fax: 1-973-667-6599



Maintaining high quality turf 
with less water just doesn't get 

any simpler than this.
Aquatrols

Revolution®
• Increases turf resilience & stress tolerance
• Boosts carbohydrate production
• Balances oxygen levels in the soil
• Promotes dry, firm putting surfaces
• Increases overall plant health

Aquatrols

Dispatch
Soil 
Penetrant

• Reduces water lost to runoff & evaporation
• Improves irrigation efficiency 30-50%
• Increases soil volumetric water content by up to 40%
• Reduces water usage by 25-50% without 

sacrificing turf quality

To learn more about Aquatrols products, contact Kevin Collins: 
(609) 841-2077 or email kevin.collins@aquatrols.com

AQUATROLS® (800) 257-7797 or visit www.aquatrols.com

http://www.aquatrols.com


Come Visit Us On-line!

www.gcsanj.org

“I wish this website was available 
during my tenure at St. Andrews.”

Old Tom Morris

http://www.gcsanj.org


County Muni’s,
Continued from page 6

County Executive, Dennis McNerney. Their ability to gamer 
funding within the County’s financial structure, instill a new 
attitude in the personnel at each of the courses, communicate 
excitement to the public and spend the necessary time with 
the architect and builder to get it all right is the key to making 
a project of this magnitude work.

Over the course of the last 8 years the County has taken 
aggressive steps toward the execution of these plans. Working 
with Sam DiPasquale and Landtek Golf Construction, 
Rockleigh GC and Overpeck GC have been completely 
renovated with all new tees, bunkers, cart paths, several 
new greens and a few new holes. The County worked with 
Storr Tractor and National Sprinkler to update the irrigation 
systems and numerous trees have been removed or pruned 
to improve turf and playing conditions. In 2004, Rockleigh 
GC was recognized as the Runner up for Best Renovation in 
the Country by Golf Inc. Magazine, a testament to the hard 
work of superintendent, Rebecca Hawkins.

Rockleigh #4 following renovation.

Currently, Turco Golf Construction has begun the $3.5 million 
dollar renovation of Darlington Golf Course in Mahwah with 
the shaping of the new 11 and 12 holes. These holes along 
with new features throughout the course are certain to get the 
attention of golf enthusiasts in the County and are benefits 
of working with a dedicated team that can see the future of 
municipal golf.

There is no question that Bergen County is now part of 
the inspiring “Municipal Golf’ tradition in New Jersey.

Robert McNeil is the principal golf course architect for the 
Northeast Golf Company.

“That’s how it was reported”
Compiled By Doug Vogel

• Patrick Finn, green keeper of the Warner 
Meadow (Mass) Golf Links, was killed by a bolt 
of lighting while he stood under a tree holding an 
umbrella for his green chairman. That’s how it was 
reported on September 12, 1901.

• Greenkeeper David Honeyman proposed to the 
green committee to have a flock of about 300 sheep 
keep the grass down at the Lenox (Mass) Links. The 
old golfers at the club praised the sheep because 
“they are better than men to keep a golf field in 
condition.” That’s how it was reported on August 
17, 1895.

• The development of caddies in some cases 
resulted in finding those who were able to take the 
position of green keeper, for the caddies proved 
active and willing and were less phlegmatic than the 
average green keeper. That’s how it was reported on 
November 26, 1899.

RALPH McGILLIAN
Excavating Contractor

Specializing in Lakes & Ponds
Over 35 years experience in building new ponds, en­

larging & redesigning existing ponds.
Can get all DEP permits

609-655-2281
PO Box 544, Cranbury, NJ



A Gathering of the Clans at Pine Barrens GC
By Shaun Barry

The 2006 GCSANJ monthly meeting schedule has 
started out very strongly. Jeremy Daubert is one of 
our quiet young guns who up until now probably was

pretty unknown to most of our members. After his hosting 
of a joint meeting between our association and the Philly 
association at Pine Barrens, that can no longer be said. Both 
he and the golf course were outstanding and all that we heard 
were raves. His assistants are Dave McDonough and Dave 
Taylor and they spent many long hours with Jeremy and the 
staff preparing for this event. All of their efforts made the 
course ready for a “major” and having 144 knowledgeable 
strangers seeing your course is a major event. Our thanks 
go to everyone and I hope they know that they really earned 
our respect as well.

Dr. Bill Meyer took some time off from his busy 
work schedule at Rutgers to give us a great view of what 
is happening with the new turfgrasses. Dr. Meyer is an 
inspirational speaker especially when he is talking about his 
passion. In spite of the wonderful aroma coming from our 
impending lunch there were many questions. That is a sure 
sign of a successful presentation.

Our lunch and dinner sponsors didn’t get noticed in 
the meeting announcement but their donations were a 
major reason for the generous price we were able to offer 
our members. These companies were Dry-Ject, Floratine, 
Lebanon and ProAer. Many thanks to each one of you for 
helping us with the costs. Another reason for our costs were

Rudy Virga and Barbara lasillo. This management team really 
tries to do everything that they can for us. It is a special feeling 
working with them and I hope they will want us back.

With the large field, we had to play the course from 
the blue tees. We wanted to make it as large as possible 
so everyone could fit in a little easier. With a golfer of the 
caliber of Chet Walsh ( Philly ) the length didn’t matter. He 
easily shot a 73 to record the best gross score. John Farrell 
(77) defeated Doug Larson on a match of cards for second 
place. Bob Prickett is back and his 66 took the net prize while 
Mark Peterson (73) and Bill Murray (73) placed second and 
third. In the higher handicap group Ken Jeinnings (Philly) 
had low gross (82) and low net (67) but a player can only 
win one prize so he took low gross. Rich Hendrickson (91) 
took second on a match of cards with Chris Zelley. The low 
net winners in order were Wendell Beakley (68), Scott Bills 
(68) and Dave Pease (73).

Once again our affiliate members have responded to our 
request for sponsorship. Each skill prize was donated by the 
companies listed below. When you speak with them please 
say thanks.

Sponsors for the Closest to the Pin contests were 
Dry-Ject, Philly Turf, Storr Tractor and Vic Gerard. Winning 
these contests were Bob Prickett (18ft. 3ins.), Mark Fine 
(5ft. 1 in.), Lou Bosco (5ft. 1 in.) and Chet Walsh (9ft 3 
ins.) Our long drive sponsors were Atlantic Irrigation, Bob

Continues on page 14

AG Enterprises

STAFF UNIFORMS
STAFF SHIRTS / RANTS

Fleece Lined Jackets / Sweat Shirts / T-Shirts / Shorts / Hats 
Visors / Rain Suits / Rubber Boots / Logo Ball Washer Towels 

Embroidered or Screened Logo

Rick Gordon
201-488-1276 • Fax: 201-489-5830 

Email: Merrick160@aol.com • www.agenterprisesonline.com 
160 Overlook Avenue • Hackensack, NJ 07601

East Coast
SOD & SEED

596 Pointers Auburn Road Pilesgrove, NJ 08098

> Bentgrass Sod
• Greens Height
• Tee/Fairway Height

> Bluegrass
• Regular • Short-Cut

> Fescue
• Fine • Blue/Fine • Tall

> Seed Distributors hr:
• Tee2 Green Corp
• Turfseed, Inc.

CALL KEVIN DRISCOLL
609-760-4099 cell 856-769-9555 office

http://www.agenterprisesonline.com


STATEN ISLAND SOD & SOIL
Now Serving New Jersey & Eastern PA
PENNCROSS & L-93 BENTGRASS SOD

Maintained at 7/32” @ 1/4”
LOW MOW BLUEGRASS SOD/TALL FESCUE SOD 

Contract Grown on High Sand Based Soil in Delaware 
SCREENED TOPSOIL TO SPECIFICATION 

Custom Sand Based Blends 
CEDAR & HEMLOCK MULCHES 

Bagged & Bulk ~ Natural, Red & Black 
LANDSCAPE STONE 

Forklift or Refrigerated Truck Delivery 
Washing & Installation Available

718-227-0055 ~ doug@sitopsoil.com
Staten Island Sod & Soil ~ 2727 Arthur Kill Road ~ SINY 10309 

Douglas Johnstone, Member GCSAA, GCSANJ, TP1

PTC PHILADELPHIA TURF COMPANY
4049 Landisville Road, Box 865
Doylestown, PA 18901
Phone: 215-345-7200 Fax: 215-345-8132

Toro Irrigation Heads, Controllers, & Valves 
Buckner by Storm Brass Products 
Flowtronex Pump Stations 
Carson & Ametek Valve Boxes 
Kennedy & Nibco Valves 
Wire, Electrical, & Grounding 
PVC Pipe & Fittings 
Ductile Iron Fittings
Four Salesperson Team
Six Support Person Team
Annual Service Training
Authorized Independent Service Agents
On-site Technical Training

Toro Reel Mowers, Rotary Mowers 
Sprayers & Spray Technologies 

Aerification Products 
Utility Vehicles & Attachments 

Large Selection of Parts 
Demonstration Units 

Nine Salesperson Team 
Fourteen Serviceperson Team 

Shop & Road Service 
Package Programs 

Leasing Options 
On-site Service Training

Service Seminars & Continuing Education Courses

TORO

Count on it.
Largest supplier of turf and irrigation equipment in Eastern PA, Southern NJ, and Newcastle County, DE.

Equipment & Irrigation, Parts, Sales, Service you can count on.



We have
Awesome Green

Fertilizer
Programs

Contact us about your
Tees, Fairways
& 
Greens

PLANT  
  FOOD

COMPANY, INC.

The Liquid Fertilizer Experts
(800) 562-1291

www.plantfoodco.com

Golf Course 
Quality Sod
The finest varieties of sod 
cultivated, harvested <& delivered 
directly to you

Your Total 
Sod Solution

Coombs
SOD FARMS

&
Quality & Service are our 

number one concern People you can trust. 
Quality vou can count on.

BLUEGRASS
• Unique Blend

TALL FESCUE
• High Quality

SHORT-CUT BLUEGRASS
• Great for fairways 

and tees

BENTGRASSES
• L-93
• Penn trio
• Penncross
• A-1
• A-4
• L-93/Southshore

EXPERT INSTALLATION AVAILABLE
SALES (856) 491-5299 • FAX (856) 299-6494

LOCATED IN SOUTHERN NEW JERSEY

NOTHING'S TOUGHER.

Floratine
The Turf Strength People

Rich Hendrickson: 609-304-6487 Ray Pasold: 856-373-3723

ww.plantfoodco.com


Golf Course Superintendents Association of New Jersey

Summer Social
Saturday, July 8th 

6:30- 9:30 RM 
Sponsored by

District 3

GCSANJ/ 866-427-2651

Fundraiser
Board the “River Belle", a Mississippi river 
boat, for a 3 hour cruise on the Point 
Pleasant Canal, Barnegat Bay, Manasquan 
and Metedeconk Rivers.

More info on cruise check out their website: 
www.riverboatfour.com

Enjoy a fabulous buffet dinner with 
complimentary cocktails.

“ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT THE GCSANJ FOUNDATION”

Second Story Headline

While enjoying a spectacular 3 hour 
tour...sit back and enjoy the sounds of 
the Glimmergrass Band as they play 
acoustic, bluegrass and some good ole’ 
folk music.

More info on band check out their 
website:
www.glimmergrassband.com

http://www.riverboatfour.com
http://www.glimmergrassband.com


A Gathering
Continued from page 10

Fields, Philly Turf, Storr Tractor and Chris Zelley. Earning 
these prizes were Ed Day, Matt Dobbie, Matt McAllister, Jim 
Pelrine and Bob Prickett. Dave Taylor felt strong and he won 
two of these contests.

Our skin winners were led by Mark Peterson who earned 
two skins with his eagle. Mark Fine, John Gosselin, Ken 
Jeinnings, Mark Kuhns, Brian Minemier, Steve Rudich, Brad 
Simpkins and Chet Walsh had one each. We did schedule 
11 team matches between our associations. Not everyone 
returned a card but from what we have it appears this friendly 
competition went to NJ by a point.

It was a great day with a large turnout. We had a special 
guest join us. Jeff Surrette who is the executive director of 
the Philly PGA section was an honored guest and he hopes 
to have our organizations work even closer in the future. 
The day was great for many reasons but the key part was 
because many of our Philly brethren crossed the river to join

us. Many thanks to Sean Remington, Kristen Liebsch and 
Jeff Edwards for making this happen and once again many 
thanks to everyone at Pine Barrens.

Shaun Barry is the 2005 recipient of the GCSANJ 
Distinguished Service Award. 

Bartlett
Science.

By the time it grows up it will benefit from everything we know.

Bartlett Tree Experts protect one of the most important natural resources 
on earth, your trees. Our knowledge and techniques in arboriculture are 
respected worldwide. Bartlett Science has been dedicated to improving 
the landscape of tree care since we first broke ground in 1907.

Please call 877-BARTLETT 1.877.227.8538 
or visit our website www.bartlett.com

BARTLETT
TREE EXPERTS

SCIENTIFIC TREE CARE SINCE 1907

TERRE
Professional Turfgrass Products

Proudly supplying Metropolitan Golf 
Course Superintendents for over 50 years

Phil Taylor (973)713-2824 
Brian Lescrinier (908)447-1317 
Byron Johnson (201)321-2009 
Bob Schreiner (201)321-2008 

Pat O’Neil (201)321-2007

Pesticides, Seed, Fertilizer, 
Plants and more...

The TERRE Co. (973)473-3393 
206 Delawanna Ave., Clifton, NJ 07014

http://www.bartlett.com


Above left: Rockleigh-hole 4 (before) Above: Rockleigh-hole 4 (after)

broad VISION
CAREFUL

THOUGHT
HANDCRAFTED

DESIGN
The Northeast Golf Company is celebrating 10 years of creating award winning golf course designs and 
improvements. Our design team, led by principal golf course architect Robert McNeil, provides Comprehensive 
Golf Course Enhancement and Master Plans, Renovation Designs and Restoration Services. Each project is 
approached with Broad Vision, Careful Thought and high quality only achieved through Hand-Crafted Design. 
For more information about The Northeast Golf Company and the full range of services we offer visit our 
website www.northeastgolfcompany.com

(732) 747-1888 • email: design@northeastgolfcompany.com • www.northeastgolfcompany.com
ROBERT MCNEIL 

GOLF COURSE ARCHITECT

http://www.northeastgolfcompany.com


GCSANJ news
Birth announcements
On July 15, 2005 Kevin & Christine Tansey became parents 
when Kaelyn entered the world. She was only 6 lbs 6 oz’s 
and 20 ins long but she became the center of the world for 
Kevin and Christine. Kevin is the superintendent at The Pines 
course at Sea View Marriott and everything is well with his 
family and life in general.

Jessica and John Mc Monagle were bom on February 10, 
2006 to proud parents Patricia and Chuck Mc Monagle. 
They came into the world a little early, but when they left 
the hospital Jessica was 5 lbs. 8 oz’s and John was 7 lbs. 
2 oz’s. Chuck is the superintendent of the Raritan Landing 
Golf Course and has nothing but high praise for the miracle 
workers of the Overlook Hospital Neonatal Intensive Care 
Unit. 

SHEARON

Shearon Golf
A division of:
Shearon Environmental Design Company, inc.

Construction

Restorations / Renovations

Drainage Experts

Custom Spray Applicators

Arboriculture

Design
Contact:

Chip Kern (609) 209-5200 
www.shearongolf.com 

Hopewell, NJ (609) 466-0666 
Plymouth Meeting, PA (610) 828-5488

"DryJect® aeratiorr/sand 
injection is tremendous. 
There's nothing else like it."

Paul B. Latshaw,
Superintendent, Muirfield Village Golf Club

Only a DryJect Contractor can help.
See the unique, dynamic pattern of three dimensional 
channels that are created by a typical DryJect 
application. The aggressive subsurface changes 
created allow for air, water and nutrients to feed the 
root zone like no other system on the market today 
without disrupting the surface. DryJect has been used 
on some of the nation's top golf venues including 
Oakmont, Winged Foot and Merion. Also, the Dallas 
Cowboys Training Center uses DryJect.

Contact an authorized, experienced Dryject 
Service Center Contractor and start aerating, injecting 
or modifying your soil today.

© Advanced Agro Technologies. Inc: DryJect LLC. 2005

Call today for a free 
DryJect demonstration.

DryJect
Only Dryject Contractors 
can inject while aerating.

Peter van Drumpt
1-800-270-TURF (8873)

Chris Collins
610-212-0656

www.dryject.com

fisher & son 
company, inc.

The “Green Industry” Supplier 
SUPERIOR PRODUCTS FOR THE 

TURF & HORTICULTURAL PROFESSIONAL

Randy Rider 
302-242-6848

Bruce Cadenelli 
732-245-2599

Jeff Borajkiewicz 
609-532-4837

Grigg Brothers

EarthWorks

TriCure

Lebanon Fertilizers

Lido Chem

Plant Health Care

Grass Seed

237 East King Street * Malvern, Pa. 19355 
www.fisherandson.com

http://www.shearongolf.com
http://www.dryject.com
http://www.fisherandson.com


MARK TORTORIELLO
Construction Supervisor

Since 1980

www.FredcoLandscaping.com

Specializing in Landscape & Hardscape Design

10 Fox Rood • Cedar Grove, NJ 07009 
(973) 239-5790 • fox (973) 857-8298

Drainage Expert 
Paving Stones 
Tree Removal

Retaining Walls 
Renovation Work 
Bunkers

Geo. Schofield Co., Inc.
P.O. BOX 110. BOUND BROOK. NEW JERSEY 08806

• Bunker Sands
• Construction Sands/Blends
• Topdressings
• SUPRGRO Topsoil

• Construction Gravels
• Cart Path Materials
• Landscape Materials 

•STABILIZER Blending

Customized blends available with our new 
mobile blending equipment.

★ U.S.G.A. specification products. ★

(732)
356-0858

Everything you need...

All in three convenient locations
Totowa
201 Maltese Dr. 
Totowa, NJ 07512 
973-774-9500

Kenvil
34 Berkshire Valley Rd 
Kenvil, NJ 07847 
973-927-1799

Newburgh
5225 Rt 9W North 
Newburgh, NY 12550 
845-569-8195

www.njbobcat.com www.mhbobcat.com

Bobcat.
of Mid-Hudson

P.O. Box AY, 285 Straight Street 
Paterson, NJ 07509 
973.345.5600
www. rapidservice. com

Rapid Pump &
Meter Service Co., Inc.

Water Booster and Irrigation Systems - Sewage Pump Stations 
Factory Authorized Service - Repairs - Troubleshooting 
Variable Speed Pump Control Systems - Drafting Assistance 
Electrical and Mechanical Installation Services 
Fabrication - Welding - Machine Shop Services 
Well Pump Repairs and Replacement
Inspections and Service Contracts
Sewage Grinder Installations
Pre-Packaged Pump Stations

Our GOAL is 
100%

Customer
Satisfaction!

PRODUCTS
Myers Pumps 
WILO/ EMU Pumps 
BJM Pumps 
Flowserve Pumps 
CSI Pump Controls 
UL Control Panels 
Birdcage Transducers 
Bulldog Controllers 
Thompson Pumps

PRODUCTS
Dresser ROOTS Blowers 

JWC Muffin Monsters 
Badger Flow Meters 

Eastech Flow Meters 
Master Water Meters 

Bull Horn Alarms
Kohler Generators 

Yaskawa Drives
World Motors24-Hr Emergency Service: 201-933-3569

http://www.njbobcat.com
http://www.mhbobcat.com
www.FredcoLandscaping.com
www.rapidservice.com


2006 Patron Directory
A.G. ENTERPRISES
Staff Uniforms
Rick Gordon
201-488-1276
Email: Merrickl60@aol.com

AER-CORE, INC.
Contract Turf Services & Equip. Sales 
Dennis DeSanctis Sr.
Robert Eichert, William Mast 
610-327-3390

ALAN G. CRUSE, INC.
Golf Course Materials
Alan Cruse, Jim Cruse
Jeff Drake
973-227-7183

AQUATROLS CORP. OF 
AMERICA
“Innovative Products for Effective 
Resource Management”
Kevin P. Collins - NE Territory Mgr. 
Colleen Clifford - Corporate 
Marketing Mgr.
609-841-2077-Kevin 
800-257-7797 - Corporate

BARTLETT TREE EXPERTS
Tree Care, Soil Management, IPM 
Wayne S. Dubin 
Thomas Purtell - 732-968-0800 
Jeff Picher-973-983-1840 
973-983-7511

BLUE RIDGE PEAT FARMS
Topdressing-Divot-Topdressing Sand
Gene Evans
570-443-9596

DRY JECT/ADVANCED 
AGRO TECHNOLOGIES
DryJect Aeration Service,
Flo Wick Drainage Service 
Peter van Drumpt 
Scott Aiello, Chris Collins 
732-493-3555

EAST COAST SOD & SEED 
Sod & Seed 
Kevin Driscoll 
609-760-4099

FERTL-SOIL TURF SUPPLY
Golf Course Supplies, Topdressing & 
Divot Mixes
Marty Futyma - Cathy Futyma-Brown 
908-322-6132; Fax:908-322-6332

GRASS ROOTS, INC.
Golf Course Maintenance Supplies 
Ken Kubik-973-418-703 5 
Keith Kubik-973-418-7034 
Joe Kennedy - 973-445-8139 
Office - 973-252-6634

HARRELL’S TURF SPECIALTY
Distributors of all Golf Maint. Needs 
Ed Zimmerman - South 610-718-8957 
Fran Berdine - North 845-361-4105 
800-228-6656

JADA CORP.
Wetting Agents
Barry Kronman
973-762-8002

JAMES BARRETT
ASSOCIATES, INC.
Irrigation Consulting
Jim Barrett
973-364-9701

LEBANON TURF
Fertilizer, Seed, Control Products 
John Farrell - Dennis Smith 
800-532-0090

LESCO, INC.
Manufacturer & Supplier 
to the Green Industry 
Matt Paulina - John Fitzgerald 
Pete Madley 
800-321-5325

METRO TURF SPECIALISTS
“Customers, Our Top Priority” 
Servicing NJ, NY 
& CT for over 40 years 
Ernie Steinhofer - 914-760-6112 
Kathy Conard - 914-943-6810 
Customer Service - 
203-748-GOLF(4653)

MONTCO PRODUCTS 
CORPORATION
SURFSIDE WETTING AGENTS 
LIQUID - GRANULAR - PELLETS 
ZAP! DEFOAMER
Information: Bob Oechsle 
215-836-4992; 800-401-0411

NATIONAL SEED COMPANY
Grass Seed Supplier
Ken Griepentrog - George Rosenberg
Barry Van Sant
732-247-3100

PARTAC PEAT CORPORATION
Premium Top-Dressing & Construction 
Mixes, Green Sand Divot Mixes, 
Bunker Sands, Cart Paths,
Turf Blankets, Golf Hole Targets 
Jim Kelsey
800-247-2326 / 908-637-4191

PAVELEC BROTHERS
GOLF COURSE CONSTRUCTION
CO., INC.
Golf Course Construction 
Anthony Pavelec, Jr.
973-667-1643

PLANT FOOD COMPANY, INC. 
Fertilizer
Ted Platz, Tom Weinert
Brad Simpkins
609-448-0935

PRIMOS PRODUCTS, INC.
Biostimulants, Soil Amendments, 
Soil Testing 
Richard Hendrickson 
609-714-1151

QUALITY IRRIGATION
Irrigation Construction & Drainage 
Scott McNally
973-728-1776 / 973-332-2086

RALPH McGILLAN
EXCAVATING LLC
Lakes & Ponds
Ralph
609- 655-2281

RAPID PUMP & METER 
SERVICE CO., INC.
Pump
Richard G. Taylor, President 
Thomas Callan, Account Rep.
Teri Taylor, Admin. Assist. 
973-345-5600

RIGGI PAVING, INC.
Asphalt & Concrete Construction 
PO Box 2214,
Cliffside Park, NJ 07010 
Frank J. Riggi, Jr.
201-943-3912

STORR TRACTOR COMPANY
Toro Turf & Irrigation Equipment 
Blair Quin, Rick Krok 
908-722-9830

SYNATEK
Golf, Turf & Ornamental Supplier 
Mfg. of Fertigation & Water 
Quality Systems 
Tom Valentine - 610-299-4470 
Craig Lambert - 201-874-8393 
888-408-5433

SYNGENTA PROFESSIONAL 
PRODUCTS
Manufacture of Plant Protection
Products
Lee A. Kozsey
610- 861-8174/ Cell: 215-796-0409

THE NORTHEAST GOLF 
COMPANY
Golf Course Design
Robert McNeil
732-747-1888

THE TERRE COMPANY of NJ, 
INC.
Pesticides, Seed, Fertilizers, Plants 
Phil Taylor-973-713-2824 
Brian Lescrinier - 908-447-1317 
Byron Johnson - 201 -321 -2009 
Bob Schreiner - 201-321-2008 
Pat O’Neil-201-321-2007 
Office-973-473-3393

TURF PRODUCTS
CORPORATION
Golf Course Supplier
Buddy Rizzio
Ron Lake
973-263-1234

WESTCHESTER TURF SUPPLY, 
INC.
“Servicing the Golf Turf Profession 
for over 30 Years”
Bob Lippman, Jr. - Dave Lippman 
Email: Westturf@suscom.net 
845-621-5067; Fax: 845-621-7180

WILFRED MacDONALD, INC.
Turf Equipment / Irrigation / GPS 
Bernie White - Tim Kerwin 
Steve Kopach
888-831-0891



Pine Barrens showcase

GCSANJ President Roger Stewart congratulates 
Jeremy Daubert on his efforts in hosting the joint 
Philly/GCSANJ meeting.

Rogers, Mishkin, and Murray enjoy the post golf 
festivities.

Pat O'Neil, Matt Dobbie, and Mike Hocko kick back 
after a day of golf at Pine Barrens.

Roger extends the grip of appreciation to Mark 
Kuhns and presents him with a photo signed by all 
the volunteers at the 2005 PGA.

The Pine Barrens staff of Jeremy Daubert, Dave 
Taylor and and Dave McDonough along with Peter 
Van Drumpt listen to the speaker.



Hundreds of improvements, one great result.

Introducing the all new Reelmaster® 5010 series.
Exceptional quality of cut and after cut appearance is the result of 
the new Reelmaster® 5010 series fairway mowers from Toro® It’s all 
thanks to a completely new design that’s focused on performance, 

operator comfort, and serviceability. The innovative new DPA cutting
units offer simple adjustment along with major advances in reel and bedknife 

edge retention. The detailed improvements will keep you out of the shop and on the 
fairway producing the results you’ve come to expect. After all, beauty lies in the details.

TORO Count on it.

Storr Tractor Company
Branchburg, NJ • 908 -722-9830 STC Distributors of Quality 

Turf & Irrigation Equipment 
Serving the Industry Since 1945
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